
3D Design Year 10 

Term 1  Term 2  Term 3  
Architectural Design    
 
AO1: Develop ideas through 
investigations, demonstrating 
critical understanding of 
sources 
 
AO1: Develop ideas through 
investigations, demonstrating 
critical understanding of 
sources  
 
Mood Board  
Ideas  
Primary research  
Secondary research  
Modeling 1:1 scale  
Annotation   
Shade, tone and texture  
Types of Drawings:  
• Sketches  
• Engineering   
  
 

Jewellery and body adornment 
 
AO2: Refine work by exploring 
ideas, selecting and 
experimenting with appropriate 
media, materials, techniques 
and processes    
 
CAD  
CAM  
Design  
Theme  
Packaging  
Modeling 1:1  
Annotation  
Finishes:  
• Oil  
• Paint  
• Varnish  
Materials:  
• Fabric  
• MDF  
• Pewter  
 

Sculpture   
 
AO4: Present a personal and 
meaningful response 
that realises intentions and 
demonstrates understanding of 
visual language  
 
Metals  
Woods  
Polymers  
Annotation  
Finishes:  
• Oil  
• Paint  
• Varnish  
 

Product Design 
 
AO3: Record ideas, 
observations and insights 
relevant to intentions as work 
progresses 
 
CAD Design that will lead to:  
• Laser Cutter  
• Vinyl cutter  
Card board Modelling  
Annotation  
Peer Feedback   
Shade tone and texture  

Portfolio 1 
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A01 and 
A02 
 
Individual coursework task 
based on information taught 
term 1b, 2a, 2b, 3a 

 

Assessment  
Internal assessment Internal assessment Internal assessment 

 

  



3D Design Year 11 

Term 1  Term 2  Term 3  
Portfolio 1  
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A02 and 
A03  
 
Individual coursework task 
based. 

Portfolio 1  
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A03 and 
A04  
 
Individual coursework task  
 
 

Assignment 2  
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A02 and 
A03  
 
Exam preparation  
 
2 x 5hr practical exam  
 

Assignment 2  
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A01 and 
A02  
 
Exam preparation  
 
2 x 5hr practical exam  
 

Assignment 2  
 
Start to look at embedding 
information taught in A03 and 
A04  
 
Exam preparation  
 
2 x 5hr practical exam 

 

Assessment  
Internal assessment and 
externally moderated 

Internal assessment and 
externally moderated 

Internal assessment and 
externally moderated 

 


